
The Center for Teaching Excellence and the

Deans of the Schools of Arts and Sciences, Business, and Professional Studies

invite you to a session with 

Dr. Mary Deane Sorcinelli

Distinguished Scholar in Residence, Mount Holyoke College

Refreshments will be served.

Please RSVP to ext. 1340 or cte@providence.edu

Thursday, October 22, 2015 

2:00 p.m. - 3:30 p.m.

Center for Teaching Excellence, Feinstein 304

Why Should Mentoring End at Tenure? 

Mentoring for Midcareer and Senior Faculty

Mentoring offers a vital contribution to a successful 

academic career, but often is perceived as only 

suitable for new faculty.  Post-tenure mentoring can 

support faculty in redefining scholarly and teaching 

goals, thinking outside of the box, and expanding 

the network of trusted colleagues who can address 

a variety of career issues.

In this interactive session, you will identify 

potential roadblocks to success; explore emerging 

models of new, more flexible approaches to 

mentoring for post-tenure faculty; “map” your own 

mentoring networks; and get started in planning a 

productive and satisfying mentoring pathway. 

Dr. Mary Deane Sorcinelli is 

Distinguished Scholar in 

Residence, Mount Holyoke College 

and is a Senior Scholar, Bay View 

Alliance (BVA) for Reform of 

STEM Undergraduate 

Education. She previously served 

as Associate Provost and Director of 

the Center for Teaching & Faculty 

Development, Professor of 

Educational Policy at the 

University of Massachusetts 

Amherst, and Director, Office of 

Faculty Development, Indiana 

University Bloomington.


